
Hong Kong Jockey Club Drug InfoCentre
to be reopened on September 17

     The Narcotics Division said today (September 15) that the Hong Kong
Jockey Club Drug InfoCentre (address: Roof Floor, Low Block, Queensway
Government Offices, 66 Queensway, Hong Kong) will be reopened on September 17
(Thursday). The InfoCentre will be open from 10am to 6pm from Monday to
Saturday and closed on Sunday and public holidays. Depending on the
developments of the COVID-19 situation, guided tours and other activities
(e.g. parental talks) are expected to be resumed gradually. The Narcotics
Division will give further notice accordingly.

     Precautionary measures will be adopted at the InfoCentre, including
conducting temperature checks for visitors. They also need to wear their own
masks. Stepped up cleaning will also be conducted.

     For enquiries, please call 2867 2831 during office hours.
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